
  

 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Conway   Term: Autumn 1 2017       Whole School Topic:  Our Island Home 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

The students in Conway have come back on 

top form and ready to learn! They have 

welcomed each other and have worked very 

hard on making new friends. This half term has 

seen such a warm welcome for all of our 

students in Conway. 

 

This term, we have been practising our 

phonics sounds in almost every lesson. 

Alongside this, we have had great fun telling 

and retelling our story Crazy Hair, with a multi-

sensory story telling approach. It has been so 

great to see everyone participating and 

sharing the story with each other. In Maths we 

have been roleplaying shopping in our very 

classy Conway Café. Children have been 

practising their counting skills and addition 

with money and other objects in our everyday 

environment. 

 

This half term, all of Conway have been 

confidently riding at Newbury RDA. We have 

received wonderful feedback from Newbury 

RDA, who say that pupils of Conway class 

have been a pleasure to teach and ride 

alongside. This shows just how responsible 

Conway class are and how much they enjoy 

the opportunity to ride. We really look forward 

to shopping offsite in the near future and 

finding other opportunities to get out and 

about in our local community. 

 

Have a great half term! We look forward to 

seeing you on Monday 30th October. 

 

Class Conway   

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Autumn holiday Monday 23rd October 

2017 to Friday 27th October 2017  

 Term 2 (36 days – 7 weeks, 1 day) 

Monday 30th October 2017 to Tuesday 

19th December 2017 

 17th November: Children in Need 

 1st December: Staff training day (No 

children in school) 

 7th December: Panto in school 

 12th December: Christmas Service at St 

Mary’s 

 12th December: Christmas Dinner at 

school 

 19th December: Last day of term 2 

 4th January 2018: First day of term 4 

 


